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March 13, 2007

Debra Howland

NH Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

Dear Ms. Howland:

AARP NH would like to be on the interested party list for the New Hampshire
Verizon/Fairpoint merger docket DT 07-011.

Bill Hamilton

Advocacy Director

AARP NH

900 EIm Street, Suite 702
Manchester, NH 03101
603-621-1005
whamilton@aarp.org
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